
Len Wheatley 
 

NSW 
 
 

14-8-2003 
 

Productivity Commission 
Attention Dr Fisher 

 
Re: INQUIRY AUGUST FOUR 

 
 
As requested existing use rights of extraction of gravel from creek bed. 
 
I will be forwarding a submission on previous use of extraction downstream of my property at a later 
date. 
 
I have high lighted the fact that the Bega Valley Shire Council recognises existing use rights to 
Betangabee Creek and its environs. 
 
Yet confirmed in the [attached letter] as to me appears to cover all the mentioned portions of other 
extractions. 
 
I will in my submission show wrong doing of extraction in the creek below my property and the 
damage the continuous use has done upstream on my property and its biodiversity and ecosystems. 
 
 
Regards, Len Wheatley 
 
 
Att: Correspondence from Bega Valley Shire Council re ‘Existing Use Rights For Extraction of 
Gravel’ (3 March 1992). 


